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2015 Winter Newsletter  

 

         

2015 Road Kill and Autumn Harvest Festival will 
be held September 25th and 26th in Marlinton, WV 

 

 

¶  

 
¶ The next Chamber 

Board Meeting will 
be held Wednes-
day, March 18, 2015  
9:30 a.m. at  the 

      Linwood Library 
 
¶ Small Business 

Workshop,  
      Thursday, April 23, 
      Snowshoe Career 
      Center  in 
      Marlinton at 1:00 
      Call 304-799-2509  
      for details 
 
 
 
¶ Chamber Board 

Members: 
 
      Mike Holstine  

      Paula Garretson 

      Bill Jordan 

      Selina King 

      Katie Workman 

      Barbara Lay 

      Sarah Irvine 

      Andrew Dean 

      Ben Wilfong 

      Roger Trusler   

      Marcia Laska 

      Jessica Stump 

 

  
  

Hey gang! It is time to be thinking about the recipe you would like to rustle up for the 2015 Road 

Kill Cook-Off.  The Chamber of Commerce is looking for creative, innovative, original recipes that 

are guaranteed to be tasty, different, and sure to please the  thousands of people that attend the 

Road Kill Event.  Last year, according to the records from people signing in at the county fair, 10 

states in addition to West Virginia and Ontario, Canada visited this òUNIQUEó event.  So, letõs 

show visitorõs how to prepare scrumptious Road Kill ( wild game ) dishes. 

You will want to invite all your friends from far and nearby.  The cook-off is Saturday, Sept. 26th.. 
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          P OCAHONTAS COUNTY DAY AT THE LEGISLATURE  

 

 

The Pocahontas County Chamber of Commerce, Linwood Alive and Delegate Denise Campbell worked 

together to conduct the first Pocahontas County Day at the Legislature on February 27, 2015. 

 

Those participating in the event included:  Linda Simmons and Paula Garretson, Pocahontas County 

Chamber of Commerce;  Linda Adams, Pocahontas County Convention & Visitorõs Bureau /Snowshoe; 

Terry White, Tracey Valach & Rachel Fanning, Linwood Alive & Linwood Learning Adventures;   

Cheryl  Beverage, Jane Beverage, Kelsey Beverage, & Marie Sharp, 4th Street Gallery;  Sherry McCarty, 

Noreen Prestage & Amber Rexrode, NRAO;  Rebecca Moorefield & Terry Smarr, Shentel;  Susan Wil-

kins, Pocahontas Memorial Hospital. Patti Burgess & Caitlyn Sharp attended. Elected officials attend-

ing included Bill Beard, President, Pocahontas County Commission, David McLaughlin, Commissioner 

& Sue Helton, Commission Assistant. Mayor of Marlinton, Joe Smith and Mayor of Hillsboro, Ann 

Walker participated.  Delegates Bill Hartman and Denise Campbell joined the group as well as WV 

Commissioner of Agriculture, Walt Helmick. Complimentary lunches were provided by DOMINION. 

The Pocahontas County History/Proclamation prepared by Preservation Officer, B.J. Gudmundson was 

read from the House Chamber and presented to the group by Speaker of the House, Tim Armstead. 

 

Plans are being made to conduct this event again in 2016. 

 


